
HMS Parent Meeting

We are so excited to have you as a student at Hugoton Middle School this

upcoming year.  On the evening of August 11th, there will be an informational

parent/student meeting that begins at 7PM at the middle school.  The duration of

the meeting will be approximately 1 hour.

**7th grade students and new to the district students, your iPads are still under

construction as we await new cases and program updates.   If iPads are available on

this date, we will distribute them with your receipt for proof of payment.  If iPads

are not ready, we will communicate the date and time when they will be available as

soon as possible.  Rest assured, we want to make sure all components of your child’s

education are in place prior to the school year beginning.

We look forward to seeing you.  If you have any questions, please feel free to email

Principal Tina Salmans, tina.salmans@usd210.org
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